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18th June 2021 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,  
 
On Wednesday, 16th June 2021, we were made aware that a member of our Academy Community had 
tested positive for COVID-19 via an “at home” Lateral Flow Test on 16th June 2021 and has since taken a 
PCR test to confirm this result.  
 
Today, Friday 18th June 2021, we have received news that the result of this test was negative. This means 
that all ‘close contacts’ we had identified and communicated previously with are no longer required to 
isolate and will be returning to the Academy from Monday, 21st June 2021. 
 
Whilst on this occasion there has not been an identified case in the Academy, it is important we remain 
vigilant to the symptoms of COVID-19 and continue to use home tests routinely to protect all students, 
staff and their families. 
 

We thank you for your continued partnership with this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely                             

Mrs K. Prior                                                                             Mrs L. Hawkins 
Interim School Leader – Standards                                     Interim School Leader – Curriculum and Outcomes 
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